Fourth annual coat drive underway in Perkins County

Drop off items at any school from Nov. 12-16. Distribution is set for Nov. 19-20.

The fourth annual Perkins County Coat Drive sponsored by the junior high STUCO will be held
Nov. 12-16.

Drop-off points have been set up at each of the Perkins County Schools, Hatch’s Super Foods
and Pinnacle Bank in Grant.

In addition to coats, items such as hats, snow pants, scarves, gloves and snow boots will be
accepted and distributed.

The items collected will be given to anyone who in is need—so please don’t bring anything
broken, ripped or not heavy enough for cold weather.

Those who are in need of any of these items is welcome to come to the elementary school in
Grant on Monday-Tuesday, Nov. 19-20 between 3:30-6 p.m. and make a selection.




